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The below statement was approved by our Board of Governors in November 2017.

During 2016-17, we have continued to keep research integrity and our engagement with the expectations of the Concordat to Support Research Integrity under review, to ensure that we remain compliant with the Concordat’s requirements.  Our Research Integrity Working Group (RIWG) meets at least twice annually.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The RIWG is chaired by the Director of the Research and Innovation Development Office and consists of representatives from each of our five faculties, Human Resources and our Research and Innovation Development Office.  The RIWG is responsible for ensuring that the Gap Analysis and Action Plan relating to the Concordat is updated as required and proposing relevant actions to the Research Committee.  We have also submitted a recommendation, which has been approved by our Corporate Management Team, that Research Integrity training is made compulsory for all academic staff from the beginning of the 2017/18 academic year.

During 2016 -17 there were no instances of misconduct that resulted in formal investigation under our Procedure for the Investigations of Misconduct in Research.

